MEMO OF SUPPORT

TITLE:  To amend the administrative code of the City of New York in relation in the regulation of receptacles for removal of waste material. 
REASONS FOR SUPPORT:

Presently the Department of Sanitation regulations prohibit residents from placing their trash receptacles out for collection before 8:00 P.M. in the summer and 5:00 P.M. in the winter, on the day before their scheduled collection. This regulation poses problems for many of our citizens.

Jewish Sabbath observers who have trash pick-ups on Saturday cannot place their cans for collection prior to the beginning of the Sabbath based on the current regulation. In addition many seniors and residents in high crime areas feel uncomfortable and unsafe placing their trash cans out after dark, as they are now required to do.

This law would elevate these problems by having a time set at one hour prior to sunset to place your trash receptacles out for collection.  This law would not have any negative impact on the quality of life in our neighborhoods and will help citizens comply with the law without conflicting with their religious observances or placing themselves in danger. 

